
 

CITY OF FALLON 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION  
 

DATE SUBMITTED: May 30, 2023 

AGENDA DATE: June 6, 2023 

TO: The Honorable City Council 

FROM: Brian Byrd, Public Works Director 

AGENDA ITEM TITLE: Consideration and possible action to approve an agreement with Precision 

Ice Rinks of Concord, NC, for a three-month rental of a 40’ x 100’ ice-

skating rink, in the amount of One Hundred Sixty-One Thousand Three 

Hundred Fifty Dollars ($161,350.00). (For possible action) 

TYPE OF ACTION REQUESTED: 

 Resolution  Ordinance 

(X) Formal Action/Motion  Other – Discussion Only 

 

POSSIBLE COUNCIL ACTION: Motion to approve an agreement with Precision Ice Rinks of Concord, 

NC, for a three-month rental of a 40’ x 100’ ice-skating rink, in the amount of One Hundred Sixty-One 

Thousand Three Hundred Fifty Dollars ($161,350.00). (For possible action) 

 

DISCUSSION: Upon approval, the agreement would allow Precision Ice Rinks to install a 40’ x 

100’portable ice-skating rink at the location of the City of Fallon’s choosing.  As described in the 

attached agreement, Precision Ice Rinks would be required to provide an operational rink from 

November 18th through January 7th.  The skating surface would be authentic ice, with all components of 

the system being provided by Precision Ice.  The ice-skating rink elements are designed in such a way 

that a rink can be installed in any conceivable location and in any weather conditions. 

 

Precision Ice will also supply a ride-on “Zamboni”, 400 pairs of rental skates, field technicians for 

setup/teardown and 24 hour on-call tech support. Precision Ice Rinks has been in business since 2011 

and provides portable ice-rinks to customers all throughout the country.   

 

The operation of this seasonal rink would allow for a unique recreational experience for our community 

while providing a destination for tourism during the holiday season.   

BACKGROUND: This advertisement was released for public bid on April 20, 2023 and was advertised 

in accordance with NRS 332.  Four (4) bids were received and opened on May 4, 2023 as further 

described in the attached documents.   

FISCAL IMPACT: $161,350.00 



FUNDING SOURCES: Local Funds 

PREPARED BY: Brian Byrd, Director of Public Works 

DATE: May 31, 2023 

TO BE PRESENTED TO THE COUNCIL BY: Ryan Swirczek,  Deputy Public Works Director 

 


